
1

From: Wanda Malone <wmalone@alen-usa.com>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 9:32 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Free E-Ticket, Records Management and more!

Having trouble viewing this mail? Click here to view it in your browser. 
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Dear Governor Haley, 

Affordable Options 

As of January 1, 2017, South Carolina is requiring that all 

agencies electronically submit the court copy of a citation to 

the Department of Motor Vehicles within 3 days after it has been 

issued to the violator. 

We believe that all agencies should have affordable options to 

meet these requirements. That’s why we are offering you our E-

Ticket solution for FREE for the remainder of 2016.  Add our 

online Payment Portal option and your E-Ticket will remain FREE 

to your agency. 

Ten great reasons to use our e-Ticket solution 

• Create accurate citations in seconds, not minutes 

• State systems integration 

• Increase officer safety with less time outside of vehicle 

• Real-time information processing 

• Free 24x7x365 support and training 

• No server hardware required 
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• CJIS Compliant Solutions 

• Nlets strategic and hosting partner 

• South Carolina certified NCIC vendor 

• No long term commitments 

Don’t Wait – Start Today 

To find out more, just contact me, Wanda Malone, at 1 (251) 

706-2075 or by email wmalone@alen-usa.com to get started. 

Also you can click the button below. 
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Sincerely, 

Wanda Malone 

ALEN, Inc. 

Toll-Free: 1 (877) 824-9313 x1118 

Direct: 1 (251) 706-2075 

Fax: 1 (866) 848-9216 

Email: wmalone@alen-usa.com 

Web: https://www.alen-usa.com 

Having trouble viewing this mail? Click here to view it in your browser. 

Visit https://alen-usa.com for more information or call us toll-free at 1 (877) 824-9313 

6207 Cottage Hill Road, Ste G 

Mobile, AL 36695 

Unsubscribe to no longer receive emails from us. 

 


